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 PA-254313 

 

Product Advisory 

 
Issue Date: September 30, 2022 

Change Type: 
Adding assembly location for supply continuity 
 

Description of Change: 
To further enhance supply continuity for DCSG Storage products, Foxconn in Vietnam is being added as an 
assembly location for the SuperCAP CVPM05 (also known as FBU345) for 94xx (Ventura), 95xx (Aero), and 96xx 
(Avenger) MegaRAID adapters. The PCB and capacitor vendors remains the same. This is only an additional 
assembly location. 
 
Reason for Change: 
Supply continuity 
 
Effect of Change on Fit, Form, Function, Quality, or Reliability: 
The SuperCap specification will remain the same. No changes to form, fit, or function. 
 
Effective Date of Change: 
Product shipments will begin after January 1, 2023. 
 
Parts Affected: 
CVPM05 (FBU345) SKUs: 

03-50039-XXabc 
05-50039-XXabc 

 
The model number is the middle five digits of the part number and is the same for all SKUs in that family.  
 

• 03: indicates bulk level packaging 

• 05: indicates kit level packaging 

• XX indicates different SKUs of the same family; may differ depending on customer 

• abc indicates the minor revision level of the adapter 
 
 
 
Please contact your Broadcom field sales engineer or Contact Center for any questions or support requirements. Please return 
any response as soon as possible, but not to exceed 30 days. 


